
Prison unions protest over threat to right to 
strike

 Belgium 

The CSC/ACV and CGSP/ACOD unions representing prison workers have taken strike 
action in protest at government plans to legislate on limiting their right to strike. 
EPSU sent a solidarity message to the unions highlighting the deteriorating 
conditions and overcrowding in prisons across the country and the importance of 
having the right to strike to highlight the need for urgent action to address these 
problems and reverse the impact of austerity. Rather than attack trade union rights, 
EPSU argues that the federal government should open negotiations to tackle the 
critical situation facing the prison service.
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